
 

 

 

Note No. 158/20 

 

Protocol Directorate of the Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office presents 

its compliments to all Diplomatic Missions, and has the honour to refer to a recent 

communication, enclosed with this Note Verbale from Heathrow Airport.  

The Note Verbale is regarding the withdrawal of complimentary car parking vouchers 

for diplomatic use at Heathrow Airport, with effect from 01st January 2021. 

Protocol Directorate of the Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office avails itself 

of this opportunity to renew to all Diplomatic Missions the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

 

FOREIGN, COMMONWEALTH & DEVELOPMENT OFFICE 

LONDON 

29 September 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


